
From: Lindsay Cole   
Sent: 28 August 2022 08:32 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: Berden Hall Farm (Pelham Solar) 
 
Application number on S62A/22/0006 (and UTT/22/2046/PINS) 
 
I am writing to object to the proposal by Statera to construct a solar farm on 177 acres of land at 
Berden Hall Farm. 
 
My name is [            Lindsay             ]   
I live at [                                 ]. 

Access to the development is via Little Hadham and Albury.  The roads are narrow, no pavements, in 
many areas allows for only single lane traffic which is difficult enough for current traffic, we do not 
need a higher volume especially of larger vehicles. The roads are used for horse riding, walking and 
cycling, no more traffic please.  The proposed site is an area for farming for food, a misuse of 
agricultural land, we need to feed ourselves, not turn the countryside into an industrial zone.  It 
would be a complete blight on the countryside and wholly detrimental to all the surrounding 
villages, focus on the word VILLAGES and their tax paying inhabitants. 
Why is access through villages in Hertfordshire when the application is for a site in Uttlesford?  I 
wholly oppose this application. 
 




